
 
 
 
3 MYREKIRK TERRACE – LANDSCAPING OF CLOSED CHILDREN'S PLAYGROUND 

(AN59-2004) 
 
The Myrekirk Terrace childrens playground was closed through the Council's rationalisation of 
playgrounds.   The site now requires to be landscaped to remove the hard surfacing and mounding to 
create a more suitable and functional open space and improve the amenity of the surrounding 
landscape. 
 
It is proposed that the site which is now unkempt with a large area of tarmac is contoured, topsoiled 
and grassed over and surrounding footpaths and access points reinstated to create an improved 
amenity area.   The estimated cost of this work is £21,060. 
 
The Expenditure can be funded, in part, from the available balance of £7,985 on Dundee Contract 
Services 2003/04 Capital Budget for Public Open Space Improvements.  The remainder of the project 
cost, which totals £13,075, can be met from the provision of £50,000 in the Department's 2004/05 
Capital Budget for similar improvements. 
 
It is recommended that the work be carried out by Dundee Contract Services, Parks Section at an 
estimated cost of £21,060. 
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